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Mr. Hennery Foster

Chief Executive Officer

Foster Group & Companies Pvt. Ltd

Dear Mr. Foster,

We are writing you this letter from Blue Sky Pvt. Ltd to appreciate the new business project with us as we were waiting since long for this. We hope you liked our previous project with both the companies succeeding together beyond sky limit. Find enclosed catalogue of our products. We can assure you our dedication and hard work for newly passed project.

We are looking forward to schedule a meeting between both the organizations to set up the remaining legal formalities to complete the paper work. Also mail us the proposal acceptance letter and invoice format to proceed further. Kindly do let us know if you need any support from our side.

In case of any query, please feel free to contact us on our official mailer and landline.

We are wishing you all the best to start our new project.

Thanks & Regards,

Mike Lohan
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